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Deadline for Submitting Articles to the Occident
To be printed in the West High Alumni Occident, all articles and 
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following dates:

Winter Issue	 Information Deadline - November 20
Spring Issue	 Information Deadline - February 20
Summer Issue	 Information Deadline - May 20
Fall Issue	 Information Deadline - August 20

2018-21 Dave Dobos ‘73
2017  Susie Katon Ward '70
2016  Paul Pennell '57
2015  Bill Pabst '56
2013-14 Dorance Nichols Hornsby '63
2011-12 Baileen Gary Dodd '48
2009-10 Susie Katon Ward '70
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P.O. Box 28056, Columbus,  OH  43228
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NEWSLETTER MAILINGS
If your Alumni Occident newsletter is ‘snail-
mailed’ to you it is mailed in a bulk mailing 
which is not forwarded if you move.  It is not 
returned to the Alumni Association, so we do 
not know you have not received it.  Contact the 
Association Editor with the dates that you will 
be in another location, and we will mail your 
newsletter to that address.  

President's Message

We have had a busy summer! In June, the WHSAA had a table at 
the Bean Dinner. The weather was perfect as we greeted many West 
High Alumni. We sold Logo Items and even a couple of yearbooks. 
Remember, you can find our Logo Items for purchase on the website, 
www.westhighalumni.com. In July, Nikol Madison Owens chaired 
the annual Potluck Picnic. Our annual Golf Outing was chaired by 
Georgia Martin Ward in August. Each event was attended by many 
alumni classes and you can read highlights about each gathering in this 
newsletter. 

During our August Board meeting, we had the pleasure 
of meeting the new principal, Dan Roberts and the Ath-
letic Director, Aaron Geis. Principal Dan discussed his 
plan for the upcoming school year. He is starting off with 
many newly hired teachers and administrators and he 
has been working hard to make sure everyone is in place 
to start the new year. Athletic Director, Aaron Geis 
has also been working hard to get each of the many 
sports represented at West and to make sure they have 
coaches, uniforms, and a successful program. He knows 
the importance of a good sports program. Even with the 
rocky start of the school year with the Columbus City 
School teachers going on strike, both the principal and 
the athletic director are determined to make sure every-
thing runs smoothly once the school year does start. 

On September 18, 2022, we will be hosting the Hall 
of Fame event at the Crossroads United Methodist 
Church located at 1100 S. Hague Ave, Columbus 43204. Please let us 
know if you would like to attend by emailing Nancy Lloyd Laver at 
nybryant@aol.com. 

Our Christmas luncheon is December 10th at 11:00 a.m. at the Ray-
mond Memorial Golf Course Clubhouse. Look for the registration form 
in the newsletter or on our website. 

Did you know that the WHSAA 
sets up an alumni table at class 
reunions? We had logo items for 
sale and board members were 
there to answer your questions. 
You can also sign up to become a 
member of the alumni association. 
Your membership dues help us 
support West High School and to 
award $2000 scholarships to those 
high school seniors that apply and 
qualify. Please notify me at travels.
vida@gmail.com if your class is having a reunion.

Please come out and support West High Alumni Association events. Our 
next General Meeting is 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday October 19th at the 
York Steak House located at 4220 West Broad Street. Come out to meet 
the board members and to ask any questions regarding our mission. We 
will be announcing our new slate of board members. And, we welcome 
any association member to come and join the board!

For more information about upcoming events, or if you would like to 
donate to the WHSAA, please go to www.westhighalumni.com.

Board of Directors and Committee Chairs

Concessions 	 Eli Bowen’74
Communications/Social Media	 Dorance Nichols Hornsby ’63
December Luncheon	 Stacy Neff Campbell ‘78
Florida Reunion	 Joe Castorino ‘67
Fundraising Events	 Isaac Jefferson ’99
	 Stephanie Lee Orahood ’97
Golf Outing	 Georgia Martin Ward ’70
Hall of Fame	 Sara McPeek Sampson ‘69
Newsletter	 Nancy Lloyd Laver ’79
Membership/Nominating	 Greg Large ’70
Scholarships	 Karen Nixon Stattmiller ‘79
Summer Potluck Picnic	 Nikol Madison Owens ’97
Website	 Althea Seagraves Williams ’73
Members At Large	 Rosalie Martin Williams ‘72
	 Rick Davis ‘97

President 	
Vida Fulton Williams '73	 (614) 203-9126 	 travels.vida@gmail.com
Vice-President 	
Stacy Neff Campbell ’78, 614-580-3584, stacyberndsen12@gmail.com
Secretary 
Georgia Martin Ward ’70	 (614) 203-4068	 Georgiamward@gmail.
com
Treasurer
Dave Dobos ’73  (614) 580-7380   davedobos@alum.mit.edu

Dan Roberts, 
Principal

Aaron Geis, 
Athletic Director

Rosalie Martin Williams ‘72 
and Ruth Ruggles ‘70



We give away prizes for the oldest 
and youngest classmates in atten-
dance, and have prize drawings just 
for being there, so don’t miss your 
chance to take home a prize next 
year!
 
Quite a few alumni classes were 
represented this year. We had one 
person, Larry Alban, from the class 
of 1949, 10 from the 1950s, 4 from 
the 60s, 19 from the 70s, 1 from the 
80s, 1 from the 90s and 3 guests. It 
is always an enjoyable time connect-
ing with our West High friends, meeting new alumni, and catch-
ing up with those we already know. Those that attended should 
tell all the alumni you know about the good time you had so we 
can have an even larger turnout next year.
 
Thank you to all of the Board 
members that helped make 
this event a success. We wish 
you all a year of good health 
and peace, and we look 
forward to seeing you at next 
year’s West High All-Class 
Alumni Potluck Picnic!

3Another Great Event!

Summer Potluck
By Nikol Madison Owens ‘97
 
As always, the West High All-Class 
Alumni Potluck Picnic 2022 was 
a great event! We had 28 people 
in attendance. It was held at the 
usual place: the Crossroads United 
Methodist Church, located at 1100 
South Hague Avenue in Columbus, 
Ohio. A big thanks to Paul Pennell 
’57 for helping secure this location 
once again.
 

We had tasty Sloppy Joes, cooked 
up by Eli Bowen ’74, as our main 
course, and a variety of side dish-
es—both savory and sweet—from 
those that attended. Our Alumni 
Association Board of Directors 
collected many door prizes and 
giveaways. Guests at the Potluck 
won Florentine spaghetti sauce, 
specialty items made in Ohio, 
merchandise, and restaurant gift 
certificates, just to name a few. 

Dave Dobos ’73 and 
The Honorable Jim Graham ‘57

Eli Bowen ‘74

Amazing dinner buffet!

Greg Large '70 and Sara 
McPeek Sampson '69

Jim Edwards ‘54

Craig and Sandy Pentello ’68 and Sally Moore Curry ‘57

Larry Alban Jan. '49, Dorance Nichols Hornsby 
'63, and Vida Fulton Williams '73

Nancy Hardy Smith '50 
and Georgia Martin Ward '70

Nikol Madison Owens '97

Vida Fulton Williams '73 
and Vince Williams, Jr. '72



4Golf Outing

15th Annual West High School Alumni Association Golf Outing = Big Success!

Seventy-nine golfers, the staff at The Players Club at Foxfire, a 
committee of wonderful volunteers and the Golf Gods made this 
one of the most successful Scholarship Fundraisers ever!

The 15th Annual West High School Alumni Golf Outing was held 
on August 12th this year. The weather was fantastic. The food 
was delicious, and the Alumni were so very generous. This annual 
event is to raise funds for the Scholarship Foundation and helps 
the Alumni Association award scholarships to deserving West 
High School seniors. Thanks to our amazing Alumni, hole spon-
sors and prize contributors, this year’s event will contribute over 
$3600 to the Scholarship Foundation! 

First place prizes were once again earned by 
the team of Randy Thomas ’71 and Steve '69, Mike ‘71, and 
Rich Clemons ‘73, with an impressive score of 58. Being true 
champs and generous alumni, they gave their 1st place winnings 
back to the Alumni Association. Thanks, guys! 

Two teams tied for 2nd place and were rewarded for their scores 
of 63:  

•	 Team of Patrick ’77 and AJ McMasters, 
	 Craig French ‘72 and Steve Ware ‘77, 
•	 Team of Steve Finkel ‘71, Mike Dresser ‘71, 
	 Rusty Jones ‘72, and Brian Fagan ‘75. 

Additional skill prizes were awarded as follows:
•	 50/50 winner:  Bob Flemming ’76 (Bob’s share of the 50/50 

pot was $218, which he gave back to the WHSAA! What a 
guy!) 

•	 Pink/Fireball Contest Prize:  the team of Leslye Creek ‘70, 
David Easterbrook, William Corns, and Dave Morrow ($65, 
which they also gave back to the Scholarship Foundation – 
thank you!)

•	 Long Putt:  Dan Elswick ‘76
•	 Closest to the Pin for Women:  Brenda Wood
•	 Closest to the Pin for Men:  Don Spadaro ‘73
•	 Long Drive for Women:  Karen Barnard ‘65
•	 Long Drive for Men:  Xander Uxley

My fantastic committee put together 31-hole sponsors, and over 
$500 in gift certificates and door prizes. Thank you to Eli Bow-
en, ' 74, Stacy Neff Campbell ‘78, Charlie Castle ‘63, Leslye 
Creek ‘70, Dave Dobos ‘73, Dorance Nichols Hornsby ‘63, 
Lynn Fullerton Johnson ‘63, Steve Scarpitti ‘74, Karen Nixon 
Stattmiller ‘79,  and Rosalie Martin Williams ‘72 for all their 
hard work. 

We are also grateful to the staff at The Players Club at Foxfire 
for preparing a bountiful lunch, setting up all of our signs, and 
providing a challenging course for our annual event. 
These are the people who make this outing so successful. 

Steve Clemons ’69, Rich Clemons ’73, 
Mike Clemons ’71, Randy Thomas ’71.  

Patrick McMasters ’77, AJ McMasters (guest), 
Craig French ’72, Steve Ware ’77    

Mike Dresser ’71, Steve Finkel ’71, 
Rusty Jones ’72, Brian Fagan ’78.     

Please look on our website for additional photos!



Georgia Ward ’70, 
Steve Roberts (guest), 
Randy Kinzel ’76, 
Kathy Allen Donavan 
‘76

Leslye Creek ’70, 
David Easterbrook (guest), 
Dave Morrow (guest).

5Golf Outing

If you are a golfer and have not joined us in the past, I 
hope you will consider golfing with us next summer. If you 
played with us this year, I hope to see you again at the 16th 
Annual Outing. If you have suggestions or are interested in 
helping in future events, please reach out to me or one of 
the committee members. 

Please visit our alumni website at www.westhighalumni.
com for more pictures from this year’s event. And watch the 
newsletter and website for details on all WHSAA activities. 

God bless and go Cowboys! Georgia Martin Ward, Class of 
1970, Golf Outing Chairperson, WHSAA Secretary       

Craig Hedges ’68, Steve Hedges ’67, 
Tim Weigand ’67, Danny Elswick ‘76

Ed Mccleaf ’57, Bob Zadrozny (former teacher), 
Bob Fleming ’76, Norm “Bud” Braughton ‘75

Steve Chrisman ’69, Steve Ramey (Upper Arlington H. S.), 
Steve Evans ’68, Steve Arnold ‘69

Mike Porter ’63, 
Jeff Leighninger ’63, 
Jeff Reeder ’63, 
Tex Hysell ‘63.

Danny McVay ’71, Mickey Holly ’72, 
Terry Cooper ’67, Steve Mahone ‘72.

Joe Merz ’77, Jeff Clark ’79, 
Jim Clark ’73, Troy Beasy ‘81.

Steve Barnard ’65, Karen Krueger Barnard ’65, 
John Mathias  ’71, Rich Scott (guest)
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First Name	               Last Name      		        Maiden Name

Address					         	          Phone

City				        State		       Zip

email

No refunds after March 1, 2023.

WHEN:	 Saturday,  March 4, 2023  • 11:00 am - 2:00 pm
WHERE:	 Sarasota,  Florida
	 Der Dutchman, 3713 Bahia Vista St., Sarasota, Florida  34232.   (941) 955-8007
	 Saturday Luncheon Buffet at the Der Dutchman.  
	 Doors open at 11:00 am with lunch at 12:00 noon.  
	 Cost is $23.00 each.  Fun and Prizes until 2:00 pm

First Name	               Last Name      		        Maiden Name

Address					         	          Phone

City				        State		       Zip

email

Reservation Deadline
February 20 , 2023

Clip along dotted line and return form along with your check

Make check out to:
West High Alumni Association

March 4, 2023

2023  Mid-Winter All-Class Reunion Reservations

Luncheon  - number attending @ $23.00 each

List any additional names
included in your registration.

X $23.00 each = Total enclosed --->

Number
Attending

30th
Year!

Saturday

Mail check to:
West High Alumni Association
P.O. Box 28056
Columbus, OH  43228 PRINT LEGIBLY	 Year Graduated		           January or June

PRINT LEGIBLY	 Year Graduated		           January or June

Chairs:	 Joe Castorino '67 and Tom Ramage '67
Questions? 	 Contact Joe Castorino '67 at 352-683-5135 
	 e-mail: joecastorino@earthlink.net

Reservation  Form

Florida Mid-Winter All-Class  Reunion

All alumni, spouses, and friends are invited. 
Anyone who comes for the very first time gets in for FREE!

Same price as last year for the all you can eat buffet! 

Bring your 
WHS and Hilltop 

Memorabilia 
to share!

$



7 Community Involvement

Hilltop Bean Dinner Fun!
The Hilltop Bean dinner was held on Saturday June 25th at Westgate Park. The Asso-
ciation had a table set up near the pond and well over 134 West High School grads and 

friends stopped by to look at yearbooks and memorabilia 
that was for sale. 

The most senior alum who signed in was Sue Jackson 
Thomas from the class of 1955. The most recent graduate 
to visit was Jaden Pressnell from the class of 2022.  The 
1970’s group of graduates signed in with the most visitors 
at 55! 

The table was manned with the following alumni volun-
teers:  Dorance Nichols Hornsby ’63, Eli Bowen ’74, 
Vida Fulton Williams ’73, and Georgia Martin Ward ’70. 

Former WHSAA President Now a Candidate

Dave Dobos ‘73, West HS Alumni Association President from 2018 to 2021, 
is a candidate for the Ohio House of Representatives 10th District. He obtained 
the Republican endorsement for the seat when three-term incumbent Laura 
Lanese opted not to run for reelection in June. He will face off against his 
Democratic rival in the November general election.  

The new 10th District encompasses west and southwest Columbus (south of 
Sullivant Avenue), Grove City, and parts of the south end of Columbus. If you 
want to help with Dave’s campaign—either by displaying a yard sign if you live 
in the district or financially—email him at davedobos@alum.mit.edu or visit his 
campaign website, https://www.daveforus.com, and sign up there. 

If elected, he intends to focus on economic development issues, education, and 
workforce development. With Intel building its massive new $20 billion chip 
manufacturing facility in Central Ohio, he will work with the business community 
to encourage related enterprises that expand or emerge here to locate on or near 
the west and southwest sides. 

Dave is a small business owner and formerly was elected twice to the Columbus 
Board of Education (1994-2001), serving as board president in 2000.  



8Christmas Lunch

There is ample free parking on the
east side of the building.

Doors Open at 11:00 am
Cocktail/Social Hour    11:00 a.m. - Noon

Cash Bar
Lunch - Noon

Registration starting at 10:30 a.m.

Music provided by
West High Alumni Dance Band

West High School All-Class
Christmas Lunch, December 10, 2022!

Stacy Neff Campbell '78
(614) 279-7998

Questions:

Registration Deadline! December 2, 2022

Silent Auction items needed!   
Contact our Silent Auction Chair Stacy Neff Campbell '78 

at (614) 279-7998 with items to be donated.
All monies raised will benefit the West High Alumni Scholarship Foundation!

All Alumni are invited. Attention Class Representatives!  Pass the word.
Join us in celebrating the Holiday Season 
with your old friends and schoolmates. 

Reservations are  $25.00 per person.

All German Lover's Feast Buffet
by Schmidt's Catering

(Gluten free items available.)

.

Number #                     Entree Reservations at $25.00 each.

List names for each reservation:

First Name	                         Last Name      		                                         Maiden Name

Address					         	                         Phone

City				             	                                         State	               Zip

2022  All-Class Christmas Lunch Reservations

PRINT LEGIBLY	 Year Graduated		                January or June

Mail this reservation form 
and check to:
West Alumni 

Association
P.O. Box  28056

Columbus,  OH  43228

Total enclosed ---> $

31st
Year!

Location: Raymond Memorial Golf Course
3860 Trabue Road

Columbus, OH  43228

MAIL IN TODAY!



1967 Class Reunion

55th Reunion Celebration
Sunday, October 23, 2022

2:00 – 7:00 pm
JP’s BBQ Bolton Field

2000 Norton Road, Columbus, Ohio 43228
Cowboy Theme and Rodeo

2:30 Group picture 
4:00 Buffet dinner 

$45 per person

Tim Weigand
4891 Snowy Creek Dr.
Grove City, Ohio 43123

614-782-2304

9Reunions

1973 Class Reunion 

50th Reunion – 
Saturday, July 22, 2023

Save the date!

Hollywood Casino 
Friday events to be determined.
Images of memorabilia are being collected for the reunion.

Contacts for images:
Kim Hardy at 614-678-0824
Wanda Estepp Ross at 614-570-9899

Vida Fulton Williams at 614-203-9126

1961 Class Reunion
Dear Classmates,

Happy 80th Year Birthday to the 1961 Class of West High 
School. 

Yes, we still have one more year to enjoy in our 70’s, but by 
next summer when we plan to have our 60 + 2 Class reunion, 
it will also be a celebration of our 80th Birthday Year—so 
why not embrace it!

You can help:   
Be on the planning committee that will be starting to func-
tion very soon. Send some thoughts and ideas for having 
a successful gathering. Let us know if you will be able to 
attend. Do we want a Friday/Saturday event, daytime plans, 
etc., or just a Saturday night dinner? Please share your 
thoughts very soon with:

 Judy Warner	 JWarner43@aol.com, 513-324-0443
 Judy Pagura 	 Jpaguramedina@aol.com, 330-723-1646               
 
We are thinking hopefully of a weekend in June 
2023.   Save the month until we get a reserva-
tion, please. 

Judy W & Judy P 

1980’s All Class Reunion
 
Oak Grovetavern 
8340 Alkire Rd.
Galloway, OH 43119

Saturday, September 17, 2022
3:00 – 8:00 pm

$10 cover charge
Drinks and food available for purchase.
DJ with 80’s music.
Everyone is welcome!

Hosted by
Dody Borton Myers ’86 
John Clark ‘86



The Hilltop Community 10

January 1950 Reunion

Pictured (seated left to right) 
Ed Sensenbrenner, President, 
Helen Killian Black, 
Bobby Wilson, 
Marilyn Jackson Andrews, 
Richard Wolfe 
and (standing) Will Evans. 

Six members of the January 1950 West High 
School graduation class met on the occasion of 
Lois Sensenbrenner's Celebration of Life.

Who? 	 Jamie Kennard, class of 1975, owner of Soft Step Carpet, 7804 State Route 161, 
	 Dublin, OH 43016, phone 614-873-0001 is offering this generous donation!
	
What?	An opportunity to donate $10.00 or more to the Scholarship Foundation and to be entered 	
	 into a raffle drawing for a complete 12’ x 15’ room of carpet which is valued at $350. 
	 One raffle ticket per alumni association member. 

When? The donations will commence as soon as the newsletter and website have the 
	 information posted. The drawing will be held on December 10th at the Christmas 
	 Luncheon. The winner does not need to be present to win. The winner can arrange for the 	

		  installation of the carpeting on any Monday thru Friday.

Where?	 A new 12’ x 15’ floor of carpeting will be installed in one of your bedrooms or a family room in your house within the 	
			   Central Ohio area.

Why?	 To encourage alumni members who have never donated to the Scholarship Foundation to do so with the chance that 		
	 they might be the winner of a wonderful raffle prize. All alumni are encouraged to donate! The Scholarship Foundation 	
	 benefits new graduates from West High School who apply for the $2000 college or trade school scholarship.
	
How?	 Send in a check with your donation to:  
		  WHSAA
 		  P.O. Box 28056
 		  Columbus, OH 43228
	
		  Or click on this link www.westhighalumni.com/join-us
		  to donate with a credit card on our website.

	
The winner would need to stop in the store to select a color from the carpet style LUXOR 1 or ASTOUNDING 1. 
Both styles have beautiful color lines, and it comes with the deluxe royale pad. The company will take care of the 
rip up and haul off of the old carpet. The only thing the winner must do is clear the room of the furniture!

Scholarship Donation Raffle  
Grand Prize - A Room of Carpet!



11In Memoriam - Alumni No Longer With Us
(If you know the graduation class of anyone listed without a year, please contact the Association editor so we may update our 
records. Also, if you know of any alumni deaths that we have not reported, please also let us know of those.)

Thank you to our Alumni and friends who informed the Association of the passing of these cherished alumni, teachers and staff 
of West High School. Without your help we would not have this section.

Class Class
1940s
Robert L. Kruczynski, July 1, 2022	 1945
Eugenia Backus Davison, July 26, 2022	 1942
John M. Steiner, August 4, 2022	 1944, Jan.
Mary Wygant Galentine, May 26, 2022	 1941
Marica Jean Hall Self, August 10, 2022	 1946
Mary Louise Sharp Coner, July 14, 2022	 1947
Doris L. Evans Kimes, August 19, 2022	 1946

1950s
Betty Roederer Kile, May 25, 2022	 1950
Charles A. Pfaltzgraf, June 8, 2022	 1958, Jan.
Ronald W. Morgan, June 18, 2022	 1954, Jan.
Sharon Bowen, July 28, 2022	 1958
James Pruden, July 18, 2022	 1955
Barbara Kaiser Hockingberry,  June 26, 2022	 1957
Shirley Ann Larkin Seymour, August 2, 2022	 1959
Joann Stevens Laverer, July 1, 2022	 1951
Sandy Bukey Turner, July 2, 2022	 1959
Suzanne Thirtyacker, August 9, 2022	 1952
Don Trimmer, August 16, 2022	 1951, Jan.
George D. Eichenberger, Jr. August 4, 2022	 1955, Jan.
Carol Ann Irion Ross, July 15, 2022	 1956, Jan.
James R. Wilson, January 22, 2022	 1956
Norm Tracy, August 21, 2022	 1957	
		

1960s 
Jay A. Lyle, August 12, 2022	 1960, Jan.
Donna Letsinger Kelley, June 8, 2022	 1964
Phyllis Martin Slee, June 18, 2022	 1963
Robert Day Spears, Sr., June 21, 2022	 1966
Don C. Betts, November 6, 2020	 1969
Janice Houser Shuff, August 13, 2022	 1965
David V. Moder, July 10, 2022	 1969
Janet Irion Fetherolf, June 16, 2022	 1960
David J. Schafer, August 10, 2022	 1969
Betsy Lowry Nelson, August 23, 2022	 1967

1970s
Steve Nixon, January 2022	 1970
Darrell D. Tucker, July 4, 2022	 age 65
Mark L. Trout, July 30, 2022	 1971
Thomas E. Danko, July 19, 2022	 1974
James Fritchen, July 24, 2022	 1971
Steven L. Brown, July 25, 2022	 1976

1980s
Timothy L. Avery, August 5, 2022	 1986
James “JD” Dunham, July 24, 2022	 1981
Mitchell Tussey, June 21, 2022	 1982

Missing Alumni Members
We have quite a few Life Member alumni whose 
newsletters have been returned to us because of 
incorrect addresses or possibly death.  If you know 
the current address or any other information for any 
of the alumni listed below, please contact Nancy Laver 
at 614-570-0018 or nybryant@aol.com.

Lavern Collins Nix, 1936 Jan.
Mary Diltz Kimmey, 1944
Helen Dennis Rock, 1945
Paul R. Anderson, Jr., 1945
Betty Knight Recob, 1945 Jan.
Charlene Rolsten Cassell, 1947 June
Jean Meservey Hansen, 1947 June
Evelyn Rock Johnson, 1947 June
Patricia Clum Mitchell, 1948 Jan.
Robert Janes, 1948 June
Walter Binkley, 1950 Jan.
Marlin Endsley, 1954 Jan.
Robert J. Thomas, 1954 June
Carol Smith, FOA
Dorothy Gill McArtor, 1943 Jan.

West High School 
Football Schedule

September 8	 Home 	 Independence

September 15	 Away 	 South

September 22	 Away	 Eastmoor

September 29	 Away 	 Africentric

October 6	 Home	 Walnut Ridge
		  Homecoming - All alumni
		  are invited to attend.

October 13	 Away	 Marion Franklin

October 20	 Home	 Briggs
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THANK YOU 
for Your Scholarship Donation

James and Kathleen McWilliams

THANK YOU for donating in memory of, 
or in honor of, an individual

Lewgean Stinson Davidson, 1972 
in memory of Lamont Stinson

Jill Maxwell Bradway, 1975 
in memory of Julie Schaub

Victoria Schwartz, 1964 
in memory of Sharon Broomhall Clay, 1964

Lorane Morgan Hawk, 1963 
in memory of Danny Hawk

Claudette R. Wilson 
in memory of James R. Wilson, 1956

Todd and Nancy McFarland 
in memory of Bill Young

Aaron C. Jackson, 1972 
in memory of Kathy Barnett

WELCOME New Life Members
679 Life Members will never have to remember 

to send in their dues again!

Robert Pope, 1970
Margaret (Susan) Kreager Pasholk, 1972

Steven Pasholk, 1972
Sherry M. Baxton Thompson, 1968

Mary Miller Armour, 1965

WELCOME New Members
Lisa Roach Leasure, 1976

Joyce Johnson, 1972

Patricia Herbert Troesch, 1972

James Hoffman, 1979

Lewgean Stinson Davidson, 1972

Stephen Repass, 1967

Ann Ferrell Gorman, 1972

Douglas Lowery, 1976

Diane Lowery Offenberger, 1979

Steven M. Wasem, 1972

Tina Ratliff Robinson, 2007

Aaron C. Jackson, 1972

Gwendolyn Walker, 1972

Shelly Patterson Latham, 1971

John Frank, 1963

Tyberia Patmon Greene, 1965

Cynthia Echols Hilling, 1966

The Alumni Association is designated as a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization.
All Scholarship donations qualify as a tax deduction on your federal taxes.

Checks should be made payable to the WHSAA and
mailed to Treasurer, P.O. Box 28056, Columbus, OH 43228.

THANK YOU for Your Donations!

THANK YOU 
for Your General Fund Donation

Robert Pope, 1970
Dianne Krebs, FOA



13Update Your Alumni 2022 Calendar!

September 18, 2022
Sunday

3:00 pm  Hall of Fame Ceremony
Crossroads United Methodist Church, 1100 S. Hague Ave., Columbus 43228
New location!

October 9, 2022
Sunday

October 19, 2022
Wednesday

November 13, 2022
Sunday

November 16, 2022
Wednesday

December 10, 2022
Saturday

March 4, 2023
Saturday

6:00 PM Board Meeting 
ERA Solutions Realty Office, 3656 Broadway, Grove City 43123

6:00 PM General Meeting  
York Steak House, 4220 W. Broad St., Columbus 43228
Announcement of slate of Board officers.  All are welcome!

6:00 PM Board Meeting 
ERA Solutions Realty Office, 3656 Broadway, Grove City 43123

6:00 PM General Meeting 
York Steak House, 4220 W. Broad St., Columbus 43228
Vote on slate of Board officers.  All are welcome!

11:00 am  All-Class Christmas Luncheon
Reservation form in this issue! 

11:00 AM Florida All-Class Reunion Sarasota Der Dutchman Restaurant
Reservation form in this issue. 

Thirty-one alumni households contributed $111.62 to the Association without having to do anything but 
register their Kroger Plus Card on their computer. This is easy money! Please follow the directions on our 
new website to see how to join the Community Rewards Program.

Kroger Plus Card and Amazon Smile Benefit West Alumni Association

This is the quarterly notification to inform you that AmazonSmile has made a charitable donation to the West 
High School Alumni Association, in the amount of $32.02 as a result of qualifying purchases made by you 
and other customers between January 1st-March 31st. You too can start generating donations in the Amazon 
Smile app at no cost to you or go to www.smile.amazon.com
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Front Row from Left:  Christy Hill Lanman, Bonnie Fee, Debby Curry French, Linda Bentley Miller, Cassie Williams Snedecor, Andi 
Zimmerman Sabo, Charlene Wright Mann, Harold Bower, Judy Ware Pope, Danny Stowe, Michelle Fitzer Stowe, Mary Truelove.

2nd Row from Left:  Ellen Kendell Ulrey, Ned Miller, Barb Ranalli Mook, Debbie Grashel Geyton, Paula Turbett Plant, Pam Muir Dol-
by, Susie Katon Ward, Bev Barklow Thomas, Jerry Morgan, Tom Pettit.

3rd Row from Left:  Harold Downing, Lee Lehman Ross, Charmaine Green Fowler, Bob Terry, Cindy Grinstead Glick, Pat Greenway, 
Jennie Francis Corum, Becky Wilson Crisp, Margaret Myers Poulin, Stephanie Marsh Lawler, Melanie Jones Wellman, Patty Dolby 
Smyth, Vicki Krupa Bell, Susie Griffith Lockard, John Lusignolo, Tom Blake, Francis Ashelman Scott, Mike French.

4th Row from Left:  Lani Cressman Gantz, Susie Loik, Harold Caines, Greg Large, Jerry Ehlers, Candi McGurer Justus, Susie Cody 
Walton, Steve Chappelear, Annie Pappas Lloyd, Diana Brown Struve, Jan Federer Greer, Tom Shook, Candi Hauser Klink.

5th Row from Left:  Eddie Sparks, Paulette Hawkins George, Georgia Martin Ward, Colleen Hughes Sexton, Betsy Konkus Ikehata, Pa-
tricia Berger, Valerie Gross Neff, Bruce Madden, Scott Fortenbacher, Denise Distlehorst Fortenbacher, John McKee, Bob Pope, Wayne 
Ruggles, Greg Grinstead, Wendell Toney, Edgar Baxton, Pete Maneff.

Photography by Larry Pishitelli



15
Membership Application
2023 Annual Membership Dues Form 

A Tradition
For Tomorrow

 Mail Form & Payment to:
West High School Alumni Association

P.O. Box 28056
Columbus, Ohio 43228

# 118 #
2022

PLEASE CHECK:
q  Renewal	 q  New Membership	 q  Address Change	 q  E-Mail Change

Member
Information

PRINT LEGIBLY
Year Graduated_______________ January or June_______________

First Name_________________________ Last Name_________________________ Maiden Name_________________________

Street Address______________________________________________________________________________________________

City____________________________________________ State__________________ Zip+4 __ __ __ __ __ + __ __ __ __ 

E-Mail Address___________________________________ Phone (_______)__________________________________________

Choose
One

Annual Lifetime Membership

Annual
E-Mailed

Newsletter

$25

Annual
Paper Mailed

Newsletter

$30

Lifetime
(Under age 65)

E-Mailed
Newsletter

$250

Lifetime
(Under age 65)
Paper Mailed

Newsletter

$275

Lifetime
(Age 65+)
E-Mailed

Newsletter

$140

Lifetime
(Age 65)

Paper Mailed
Newsletter

$150

Donations

•  Donations to General Fund	 $_ ____________

•  Donations to Scholarship Fund	 $_ ____________

	 In Memory of____________________

	 In Honor of______________________

Special Gift Newsletter
During 2022, with your membership renewal you can give 
an emailed newsletter to a friend with an interest 
in West High School. Lifetime members may also 
participate! We think that most people who receive a gift 
newsletter will join the association. We can double our 
membership if every current member participates in this 
special offer! Do your part - it is FREE!

Name____________________________________________

E-Mail Address____________________________________

Roster of Members

• Roster of Members $20.00	 $_____________
  (Mailed in May)

Roster Format
Choose 1

q  Printed Version (US Mail)
q  E-Mailed PDF format

• Roster of Current Members $10.00	 $_____________
  for one graduation class
	 - Sorted alpha by Last Name	
	 - E-Mailed PDF format

Total Enclosed	 $_________________

or
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Ginger Thrush, Realtor
ERA Real Solutions Realty
614-214-2522  •  Mobile
614-871-1000  •  Office
gingerthrush@era.com

Call Ginger for help 
buying or selling!

30 years experience serving the needs 
of Central Ohio buyers and sellers. Ginger Thrush

Coming Soon:
December Luncheon
Florida All-Class Reunion


